
 

 

To: Members of the Accessibility Advisory Committee 

From: Sadie Norrad, Accessibility and Communication Specialist 

Meeting Date: March 6, 2019 

Subject: Report AAC19-014 
Transportation Sub-Committee Report 

Purpose 

A report to provide information to the Accessibility Advisory Committee regarding the 
Transportation Sub-Committee. 

Recommendations 

That the Accessibility Advisory Committee (AAC) approve the recommendations outlined 
in Report AAC19-003 dated March 6, 2019 of the Accessibility and Communication 
Specialist as follows: 

a) That the AAC appoint a current AAC member as a member of the Transportation 
Sub-Committee; and 

b) That the AAC review the Letters of Interest appoint one candidate to the 
Transportation Sub-Committee for a two year term. 

Budget and Financial Implications 

There are no budgetary or financial implications associated with the recommendation. 
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Background 

A meeting of the Transportation Sub-Committee scheduled for Wednesday, February 20, 
2019, was cancelled due to inclement weather. 

The above meeting was the last meeting for a member of the Sub-Committee, as they are 
no longer a member of the AAC. As stated in the Terms of Reference, a current member 
of the AAC must be appointed to the Transportation Sub-Committee to fill the vacancy. 

The Accessibility Office received Letters of Interest from two citizens for the open position 
on the Transportation Sub-Committee; Devon Wilkins and Andrea Dodsworth. The 
Committee will review the two candidates and select one to serve a two-year term on the 
Transportation Sub-Committee. 

Submitted by, 

Sadie Norrad 
Accessibility and Communication Specialist 

Contact Name: 

Sadie Norrad 
Accessibility and Communication Specialist 
Phone: 705-742-7777 extension 1785 
Toll Free: 1-855-738-3755 
Fax: 705-876-4607 
E-mail: snorrad@peterborough.ca  
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